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The October 2017 meeting was held on Wednesday 
October 4, 2017 with 9 members present.  
 
SnowBash ’17 was held on Saturday & Sunday 
September 16th & 17th. Saturday was very busy with a 
large crowd of racers and spectators. Sunday 
spectators were down. We would like to thank 
everyone that volunteered their time to make this 
event the number 1 grass drag in the country! 
Your time and effort is invaluable to the club. We 
would also like to thank the many sponsors that 
support the event. Race results are posted on the 
club’s web site. 
 
Plans are already underway for Snow Bash’18 on 
September 15 & 16, 2018. Help with the event will be 
needed. Please set aside some time to help your club. 
 
The large raffle winners were drawn on Sunday at 
SnowBash. This year’s lucky winners were:  
 
1st  - $10,000.00 – Martin Brousseau 
2nd  - $7,000.00 – N. Burlison 
3rd - $5,000.00 – Barry Sweeny 
4th - $2,000.00 – Chad Daley 
5th - $1,000.00 – Dave Sickler 
6th - $500.00 – Brad Weakley 
7th - $500.00 – Bonnie Przelski 
8th - $250.00 – Vallarie Yaworski 
9th – $250.00 – Mary Trombley  
10th - $250.00 – Scott Roark 
11th - $250.00 – Mark DuPont Sr. 
 
The Blizzard enclosed trailer was won by Derek Burns. 
 
Congratulations to the winners and thank you to 
everyone that supported the raffles.  
 
Election of officers for 2018 will take place at the 
November meeting. Open positions are: President, 
Vice-President, Treasurer, and Secretary. If you would 
like to nominate someone for a position, please attend 
the November meeting, or send the information to 
Secretary Jeff Greene at mvwcjfg@yahoo.com. 
 
The club will sponsor a Youth Snowmobile Safety 
Course on Saturday November 4th at the Ohio 
Recreation Hall from 9 AM to 5 PM. The course is 
required for youth from 10 to 17 that would like to 
operate a snowmobile off of their parents land. Pre 
registration is required and class size is limited. To 

register, please contact Jeff Greene at 
mvwcjfg@yahoo.com or 315-826-7565 before 8 PM. 
The Club will supply lunch as well. We currently have 
four club members that are certified instructors. If you 
would like to assist with the class and become a 
certified instructor, please contact Jeff at the above 
address or number. We can always use the help for this 
community event. 
 
Club membership renewals are due. Club 
membership will entitle you to the NYSSA voucher 
to save $55.00 per sled on your NYS registration. 
The easiest and fastest way to renew is online at the 
NYSSA site at:  
https://membership.nysnowmobiler.com/clubs/735 
You’ll be able to print your voucher as soon as you 
renew.  
 
If you would prefer to renew through the mail with us, 
please send your dues to the address below and I’ll mail 
your voucher to you.  
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road  
Ohio, NY 13324 
 
’17/18 Renewal 
 
Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________________________ 
 
State: ___________________Zip: _____________ 
 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: ___________________________________ 
 
[] Individual $30.00 Number of sleds to register _____ 
[] Family $30.00 
 
Please register your sled early because the state bases 
trail maintenance aid on the number of sleds registered. 
The cut off date for the state to count the registration for 
trail aid is in November, so please register early! 
 
 
The next meeting will be Wednesday November 1, 
2017 at 7:30 PM at the Ohio Recreation Hall.  


